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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 2, 2020 

 
 

Ohio Stay-At-Home Order Extended to May 1st 

 
 
(Columbus, OH) Today, Governor DeWine announced that Ohio’s Stay-At-Home order 
has been extended to May 1st, 2020. Additional changes to this order include retail 
business initiatives and the requirement for those coming to Ohio from out-of-state to 
self-quarantine for 14 days.  
 
The OSCA does not see any changes in this extension that would impact chiropractic 
offices differently than the original order on March 23. Offices that remain open for 
patient care must still follow all CDC and ODH guidelines for sanitizing and social 
distancing measures.  
 
It is our understanding that this order will be re-evaluated as we get closer to May 1st. 
The OSCA will continue to provide updates to our members if any additional changes 
come that would further impede their practices.  
 
We will continue to update all of Ohio’s chiropractors as things progress. We appreciate 
your support. If you have any questions, please contact us at (614) 229-5290 or at 
osca@oscachiro.org. 
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